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   NEA-NM recommends Melanie Stansbury for CD 1 
 

 
The National Education Association-New Mexico (NEA-NM) is proud to announce that Representative Melanie 

Stansbury has earned the recommendation of NEA-NM for the candidacy of New Mexico’s United States 

Congressional District 1. 

 

“Melanie Stansbury is our recommended candidate because she is a champion of education, children and families, 

and, as a scientist she will fight for environmental justice to protect our planet for our children and future 

generations,” said NEA-NM State President Mary Parr-Sanchez.  

 

Both NEA-NM and our national affiliate have approved her nomination because she is such a champion for children 

and public education. 

 

"I'm proud to receive the endorsement of the National Education Association-New Mexico!” said Representative 

Stansbury.  “I support education labor unions because I know they’ll help protect New Mexico educators and 

children alike. We must never hamper those efforts.” 

 

As the state’s largest school employee union, NEA-NM and its members – who live and work in every county of 

New Mexico – have a long history of political engagement and helping friends of public education win elections.  

 

The NEA Fund for Children and Public Education provides direct financial support to candidates for the United 

States President, House, and Senate who will fight to support teachers, staff, and students and improve public 

education. 
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